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Tate, Michele

From: Melissa McSwigan [melissamiller28@yahoo.com] ?MuI J

Sent: Friday, December 11, 2009 6:00 PM

To: EP, RegComments "

Subject: in support of new DEP regulations for industrial waste water

To: the EQB

Because I will not be able to attend the upcoming public meetings, I am writing to voice my
support for the new DEP regulations for industrial waste water that is high in TDS (total
dissolved solids).

These important new regulations will limit the volume of TDS that new sources of pollution can
discharge into our rivers and streams.

This will help ensure that the unfortunate drilling of the Marcellus Shale does not terribly
damage Pennsylvania's waters.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Melissa McSwigan
4131 BigelowBlvd
Pittsburgh PA 15213

12/30/2009


